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 Circular No. 3/ 2015-16 

Dear Members,                                                                                                                         6 December, 2015 

Greetings to All! 

We are happy to inform you that a gala Cultural Evening will be organized on The New Year day i.e. 1 January 
(Friday) 2016 at 6:00 pm onwards at the Children’s Park in our Block as part of the Block’s Annual    
Get-Together scheduled for the day. ‘DOHAR’ a renowned group of folk musicians, will perform on that day. 

 

ANNUAL GETTOGETHER 2016 WITH 

 
The Annual Get-Together will be marked by a grand Contributory Dinner. For the Contributory Dinner, 
members and their families will have to pay Rs 100 each as before, while for Guests, a sum of Rs 350 will 
be charged. Please contact the undersigned (Mobile: 9830035879) for more details. We will also visit your home 
shortly to collect your contributions. 

Annual Sports 

The Block’s Annual Sports will be held on 3 January (Sunday) 2016 from 8 am onwards on the playground 
opposite Hariyana Vidyamandir. Please contact Mr Radhamadav Paul of BA-180 (Mobile: 9831818724) and    
Mr Debarpita Mitra of BA-5/1 (Mobile: 9051062280) for more details. 

Other Events to Follow 

The Block Association will celebrate Netaji’s Birthday at 9 am on 23 January 2016 at the Children’s Park. A 
Sit-and-Draw competition will also be organised from 10 am to commemorate the occasion. Please contact    
Prof Subrata Hore of BA-112 (Mobile: 9432650036) or Mr Subhasis Bhattacharya of BA-4/6     
(Mobile: 9051023144)  for more details. 

Republic Day will be celebrated on 26 January 2016 at 9:00 am at the Children’s Park opposite our 
Community Centre. 

The Library Sub-Committee of the Block Association will organize Saraswati Puja at ‘UTSARGA’, our 
Community Building, on 13 February 2016. We invite you all to take part along with your families and friends. 

Finally, on behalf of the Salt Lake City BA Block Residents’ Association, I wish all our Members, residents and 
their families and friends a very happy New Year 2016. 

Thanks and Regards, 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

(Subhendu Kundu) 

Secretary 2015-16 


